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Shirehall 
Shrewsbury 
SY2 6ND 
 
Monday, 02 March 2020 
 
Dear Mr West, 
 
The Governors of Clive CE Primary School received a copy of a letter to Shropshire Council dated 16th 
December 2019 from Berrys, agents for the Sansaw Estate. This letter offered to make the adjoining site to the 
school (1 Hilltop which is owned by the estate) available to the school for educational purposes as part of the 
potential development of Site CLV010 in the Clive Local Plan Review. 
 
The offer of this site was initially considered by the Futures Committee of the Governors.  The Futures 
Committee have set out in their report to the Governors Meeting on the 12th February 2020 details of the 
current and futures needs of the School.  The report accepted that the acquisition of this adjoining site is 
critical to enabling the Governors to address the essential improvements needed in the existing built 
environment of the school and to provide capacity for future increases in school numbers. 
 
A copy of the Futures Committee report to the Governors has been included with this letter.  
 
The Governors Meeting on 12th February agreed the recommendations set out in the report to accept the offer 
of the site, subject to agreeing the detailed terms and conditions for the transfer of the site to the school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Mark Haines-Eynon 
Chair of Governors 
 
CC:  James Thompson – Sansaw Estate 
         Lydia Bardsley – Clerk to Parish Council 
         The Governors of Clive CE Primary School 


